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1Joint Statement on the Suspension of UNRWA’s Funding

The Jafra Foundation invited civil society organizations in Palestinian refugee 
camps in Lebanon to consultative meetings, the outcome of which was agreement 
to issue a joint statement to formulate a unified position on the crisis of cutting off 
funding for UNRWA and its repercussions on the conditions of Palestinian refugees. 
A number of Western countries, led by Washington, announced at the end of last 
January that they would suspend financial support for UNRWA after the occupation 
claimed that 11 of the agency’s employees participated in the operation Al-Aqsa 
Flood on October 7, without providing any evidence to support those allegations. 
You can read the full statement on our website.
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Jafra Foundation centers in Syria continue to provide their services in terms of ed-
ucational courses and social, cultural and artistic activities, with a focus on the edu-
cational program that covers the levels from primary school up to the preparatory 
and secondary certificates in their scientific and literary branches. Jafra also pays 
special attention to activities for children, which vary between education and en-
tertainment, including competitions, motor activities, theatre, film screenings, and 
national awareness sessions.

Everyone is Welcomed in Jafra Centers



3Jafra Services Team is on Duty Despite the Bad Weather

Bad weather conditions, cold, and rain do not prevent the Jafra services team in 
southern Damascus from doing their job. The team works with dedication and sin-
cerity to continue the service process to maintain a healthy and clean environment 
free of epidemics and with a decent civilized appearance. The work is focused is on 
the vicinity of schools, mosques and vital centers in the area.



4Electricity Network Maintenance 

In cooperation with civil society organizations in Shatila camp, Jafra implemented 
the initiative to fix public electricity in a number of neighborhoods. Earlier to the in-
itiative, residents of these neighborhoods were complaining of power issues such 
as frequent malfunctions, random cables, and overloads. These issues put residents, 
especially children, at risk of electric shock, in particular during the rainy season. 
Street-lights were also installed in the aforementioned neighborhoods. The initia-
tive was warmly welcomed by the locals and shop owners, who took the initiative 
to provide all assistance to the work team.



5Caregivers Sessions in Jafra Centers

Jafra is constantly working to develop its educational programs utilizing the latest 
methods and tools, with the help of a qualified and experienced teaching staff. In 
order to achieve the best results from the educational process, the Foundation’s 
centers are interested in continuous reach out to the students’ parents. The are in-
vited to discuss the potential problems that their children may be exposed to and 
how to coordinate between the administration and the home. The goal is to pro-
vide support to them by keeping a safe environment that helps them to acquire 
academic achievement.



Check our platforms


